
CALL SCRIPT if your delegate has not yet contacted DEQ 
  
Hello, 
  
My name is _________ and I live in _______________ city/county. I am calling to ask you to 
stand up for clean water in Virginia and press the DEQ to do a full review of of the potential 
impacts the Atlantic Coast and Mountain Valley pipelines would have on our Virginia water 
resources under the Clean Water Act 401 certification. On behalf of your constituents and clean 
water for all Virginians, I ask that you send a letter to DEQ requesting them to: 
  

●​ Suspend the comment period and all public hearings until the information necessary to 
consider the impacts to groundwater supplies is gathered as recommended by the VA 
Department of Health and other stakeholders.  

 
●​ Properly assess all risks to Virginia’s springs, streams and rivers, through individual 

CWA Section 401 reviews of the ACP and MVP proposals.  
 
Thank you for your time and consideration. This issue is extremely important to me.  
 
If your legislator is on the list below, they have already called on DEQ to slow down and 
take the time to do a full review! Make sure to thank your delegate for the support and 
encourage them to keep the pressure on DEQ! 
 
Who has already contacted DEQ about the clean water act certification? 
 

●​ Delegate Dickie Bell 
●​ Delegate David Toscano 
●​ Delegate Joseph Yost​  
●​ Delegate Greg Habeeb 
●​ Delegate Sam Rasoul 
●​ Delegate Steve Heretick  
●​ Senator Mamie Locke  
●​ Senator Lynwood Lewis 

 
CALL SCRIPT if your delegate has already contacted DEQ 
 
Hello,  
My name is _________ and I live in _______________ city/county. I want to thank 
Delegate/Senator ____________ for the action she/he took to protect our communities and one 
of our most important resources; our water. Thank you for sending a letter to the DEQ urging 
them to use their full authority to do a stringent review of the potential impacts the Atlantic Coast 
and Mountain Valley pipelines would have on our Virginia headwater streams, rivers, and 
wetlands. However, as a concerned citizen I have been unable to properly comment on plans 



that have not been released. Therefore, I urge you to demand that the DEQ suspend the 
comment period and all public hearings until the information necessary to consider the impacts 
to groundwater supplies is gathered as recommended by the VA Department of Health and 
other stakeholders.  
Thank you again. 


